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Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy 
Together we work to succeed and flourish, to live life in all its fullness. John 10:10 
Our school community is centred on the friendship of Christ, rooted in love and respect,  

enabling all to flourish. Through the courage given to us by the Holy Spirit we will be visible children of God. 

Weekly Bulletin  
WEEK 4 – Friday 27th June  2025  

 

 

This half term’s values are: 

FRIENDSHIP 

Summer 2   

Biblical Quote of the Week 
 

 

One who forgives an affront, fosters 
friendship, but one who dwells on 

disputes will alienate a friend. 
Proverbs 17:9 

 

Diary Dates (2024-2025)    

Wednesday 25th June New Reception Welcome Meeting 
2pm 
 

Tuesday 8th July  Parent Consultations Drop Ins 
3.30 – 5.30pm   
 

Thursday 10th July  Sports Day  
Arriving from 1:15pm, for the event 
to start at 1:30pm. 
 

Saturday 12th July PTFA School Fair 
 

Wednesday 16th July Step Up Afternoon 
 

Friday 18th July Year 6 leavers Party 

Thursday 17th July Kahlo class drama performance 
6:00pm 
 

Monday 21st July Pre school Graduation 9am  
 

Tuesday 22nd July EYFS End of Term Party 12pm – 
2:45pm  
 

Wednesay 23rd July Summer Term 2 Ends 1:45pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is:  95.40% 

Overall attendance (this year) is:  95.0% 

 

 

 

Head’s Update 
This week we welcomed some relief from the heat, but 
unfortunately, the change in weather hampered our plans for 
Sports Day. Thank you so much for your understanding and 
flexibility. We are pleased to confirm that we will try again 
on Thursday 10th July and hope to see many of you there to 
cheer us on.  
 

GENR8 Visit and Reflection Activities 
We started the week with our final visit from GENR8 for this 
academic year. The session focused on God’s Masterpiece. 
Please see the attached Reflection Ideas from GENR8 for more 
details and suggested follow-up activities you can do at home. 
A heartfelt thank you to the GENR8 team for all their support 
this year and we look forward to welcoming them back in the 
autumn term. 
 

School Council Community Project 
Our school councillors have been keen to serve our local 
community. Over the spring and summer terms, they 
participated in a village litter pick. The councillors thoroughly 
enjoyed the activity, taking responsibility and showing pride 
for their community. Please see a special message from our 
school councillors under the Reminders section. 
 

Reception Welcome Meeting 
On Wednesday, Mrs Davies hosted our welcome meeting for 
our new Reception families joining us in September. It was 
wonderful to see both familiar and new faces, and to officially 
welcome you all to ‘big school’. Thank you for attending  and 
we look forward to supporting you and your children as you 
begin or continue your journey with us at Guilden. 
 

Headteacher Conference & Looking Ahead 
Today, I was away from school attending the last DEMAT 
Headteacher Conference for this academic year. This was an 
excellent opportunity to reflect on our achievements and 
discuss future goals within the trust, ensuring we continue to 
give our pupils the best chances to succeed. I will be reflecting 
on this in the coming weeks as I plan for our school priorities  
for next year.  
 
Wishing you all another glorious weekend and please be safe 
in the sun.  
 

Mrs Singh  
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reminders 

Thank you from the School Council  
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Villagers, 
 

We are the school councillors at Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy and as part of our commitment to 
caring for our local environment, we took part in a litter-picking activity during our lunchtimes to see if we could 
help to keep our village clean and tidy. We are delighted to share that, during our litter pick, we found Guilden 
Morden to be a very clean village. We were so pleased to see how everyone is working together to look after 
our community spaces. 
 

Thank you for helping to keep our village clean! 
 

This makes a real difference and helps keep our environment safe and welcoming for everyone. We kindly ask 
that everyone continues to: 
• Use the bins provided for any rubbish 
• Remind others to dispose of litter properly 
• Take care when enjoying our parks, pavements and green spaces 
 

Thank you for helping us set a great example for the children at school and for making Guilden Morden a lovely 
place for us all to enjoy. If you notice any areas that need extra attention, do let us know through the school 
office, so we can organise further litter picks. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
The School Councillors at Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy 
Luna, Jack, Aria, Patrick, Iola, Evie, Lily, Remy, Ronnie, Laura, Molly, Sophia & Ruby. 
 

Thank you Mrs Singh, for helping us write this letter.  
 

 

Class Learning Champ  Learning Champ  

Pre-School 
 

Olly Pippa 

Mondrian 
 

Maisie 

Picasso 
 

Delilah  Alex 

Kahlo 
 

Ralph Mila 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mondrian: Oliver. S 
 
Picasso:               Iyarna  
 
Kahlo:  Alexa 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports Awards of the Week 

 

FRIENDSHIP 
Mondrian  Picasso Kahlo 

Oliver NH Marcie Scarlett Auralia 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Preschool: Ernest 
 
Mondrian: Harley 
 
Picasso: Rosie 
 
Kahlo:  Sophia 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Stars of the Week 



 
 
 
 
 
Office update: 
Mrs Marchetti will be away from the office from Thursday 3rd July, returning Tuesday 8th. Intermittent office 

cover will be available where possible, but please note emails may not be attended to straight away. Continue 

to contact the school via telephone, leaving a message where necessary and please use Dojo to inform class 

teachers of any messages/updates. Many thanks for your understanding.  

Cool School Club 
Revised and updated policies and booking forms have been sent out on a separate email, ahead of next terms 
bookings for Afterschool and Breakfast club. If you wish for your child/children to attend either club, please fill 
out the forms and return to the office by Friday 18th July. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guilden Morden C of E Primary Academy 
Part of the Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust (DEMAT) 
Office/Cool Club:     01763 852318  
Pre-School:               01763 853911 
Email: office@guildenmorden.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.guildenmorden.demat.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gardening Club 

 

mailto:office@guildenmorden.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.guildenmorden.demat.org.uk/

